
 

Purbrook Infant School 
 

023 92610761 
  

adminoffice@purbrook-
inf.hants.sch.uk 

 

www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk 

26 May 2023 
Friday Flier 

  

School photographs 
All the children who were in school on Friday 12 May had their class photograph taken.  These were sent out earlier this 
week.  As previously advised, we went for a more modern format this time, we are very happy with these and hope that 
you are too.  If you wish to order copies, this can be done online only.  Information is stated on the proof card.  The 
closing date for ordering online is Tuesday 13 June.  Late orders will incur a charge by the photographic company.   

Beehive and Breakfast Club 
We are busy planning ahead for September.  Please note that letters will be coming out with your invoice next half term 
explaining your options for the next academic year. 

Busy Bees 
These children received their Busy Bee Stamp this week and this was celebrated in a year group assembly: 

Year R:  Freddy Foster, Aurelia Lowe and Vinnie Pickup.  Year 1: Sanaya Ahmed and Blake Walton.  Year 2:  Roman Bell, 
Elijah Coombes, Honie Fitzjohn, Harry James, Skylar-Mai Weeks, Lenny Wells and Ezra Wiesner.  

These children finished their busy bee certificates and have received a Busy Bee Motif which can be sewed onto their 
jumpers/cardigans:  Jasmine Allen, Kenzie Harrold and Mia Haynes.  

Class Reading Challenge:  Raffle Winners 
I am delighted to let you know that the class winners of this week’s raffle were: 

➢ Wagtails’ Class  
➢ Doves’ Class  
➢ Kestrels’ Class  

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the 
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it 
is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions 
Timetable for next half term has been sent out with this Flier.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door 
and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link Summer B Timetable.  

INSET Days for Next Year:  Purbrook Infant and Purbrook Junior School 

❖ 01 September 2023 
❖ 27 November 2023 
❖ 02 January 2024 
❖ 28 March 2024 
❖ 03 June 2024 

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 1.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies 
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

The school closes today for the half term break and reopens on Tuesday 06 June at 7.45 for children attending Breakfast 
Club and 8.45am for all other children.   Monday is an Inset day and the school is closed to pupils.   I hope that you have 
a peaceful and relaxing break with your children and that the weather is fine so we can all enjoy getting out and about. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Forest-School-timetable-Summer-B-2023.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Menu-A3-April-October2023-1.pdf

